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Annual Parish Assembly 
Minutes  

 
Meeting held 17th May 2021 at 19.15hrs 

At Hullbridge Centre 
 
 

Attended: Cllrs Miss A Marriott, D. Elwell, I. Kenlin, Mrs. L Campbell-Daley, P. White, D. Flack. 
Public: Mr. D East, Mrs. W. Milbourn, Mr. C. Agius, Mr. & Mrs. Hale, Mr. & Mrs. O’Brien, Ms Gilbert  
Mrs A M Bates / Mrs. N Harding, Clerk to the Council 

 
1. Chairman’s welcomed and introduced the Meeting 
2. Apologies – None 
3. Minutes of the previous Annual Parish Assembly Meeting held on 13th May 2019 were 

approved, Proposed Cllr P. White and Seconded by Mr. D East.  
4. The Chairman’s Annual Report for 2020 / 2021 (attached) was read. This year due to 

COVID Committee did not take place.  
5. Police Report – distributed and noted 
6. Parish Question Time (13 Residents attended) 

The following matters were raised by residents: 

• Query regarding the remit of S-Type Security.  The Clerk explained the 
current trial period and that a meeting will be set up between the Police, 
Parish Council and S-Type Security to discuss the remit going forward.     
 

 
The Chairman closed the meeting at 19.30hrs 
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